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 February 15, 2018 

 

 

La Crosse Police Department 

Attn:  Civil Process 

City Hall 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI  54601 

 

 

Re: A resolution approving a partial vacation of the alley located by George Street near Campbell 

and Salem. 

 
A parcel of land located adjacent to Lot 1 of the White Eagle Addition to the City of La Crosse being in the SW ¼ 

of the SE ¼ of Section 17, Township 16 North, Range 7 West, City of La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin 

being more particularly described as follows: 

 

Commencing at the Northwest corner of Lot 2 of the White Eagle Addition said point being on the North right of 

way line of a 20’ wide alley; thence West, along said alley’s North right of way line 37.5 feet to the point of 

beginning; thence South 20’ to the South right of way line of said alley, said point also being located on the North 

line of Lot 1 of said White Eagle Addition; thence West along said South right of way line, 39’ more or less to the 

East right of way line of George Street described in Transportation Project Plat Number 1071-06-23-4.02; thence 

northeasterly along said East right of way line of George Street to its intersection with the North right of way line of 

said 20’ wide alley; thence East along said North right of way line, 23’ more or less to the point of beginning. 

 

Shift Commander: 

 

Enclosed you will find copies of a Notice of Hearing to Vacate a Portion of Street for service upon the 

following: 

 

Emily M. Hazelton Trust Ted A. & Patricia Q. Roberts 

2534 George Street  2520 George Street 

La Crosse, WI 54603  La Crosse, WI 54603 

 

Please be advised that service needs to be made no later than March 6, 2018. 

 

The extra copy is for the officer serving the notice to return with the Affidavit of Personal Service. One affidavit 

needs to be filled out for each notice served. The affidavits must be signed by the officer in front of a notary.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Teri Lehrke, WCPC 

 City Clerk 

Enclosures 
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